
NOTICE 

 

Public Hearing 

The Planning Board for the City of Deer Lodge is holding a public hearing on July 19th at 10 AM in the 

City Council Chambers at 300 Main Street in Deer Lodge to consider changes to the allowed and 

conditional uses permitted in the B-1, B-2, and B-3 Commercial Districts. Current uses within the 

districts will not be impacted; the intent of the rezoning is to permit more responsible commercial uses in 

these areas that preserve the character and intent of each district. The primary items for discussion are 

where to allow drive-thru service windows and eating establishments, and where to allow future liquor 

stores in town. The Planning Board has the responsibility to hear public comments regarding ordinance 

amendments before making a recommendation to the City Council. Should the Planning Board vote to 

recommend the amendments to the City Council, the Council will vote on the matter following a second 

public hearing Monday, August 2, 2021 at 6 PM in the PC Community Center at 416 Cottonwood Ave.  

Interested parties may contact the City’s Administrator, Jordan Green at (406) 846-2238 for further 

information regarding the amendments or submit comments to Mr. Green before July 16th. All members 

of the public are invited to attend the Planning Board’s public hearing to provide comments on the matter, 

as well as the City Council’s public hearing should the Planning Board make a positive recommendation. 

The application and all supporting materials are available for viewing at Deer Lodge City Hall, 300 Main 

Street.  

Jordan Green, CAO 

City of Deer Lodge 

jgreen@cityofdeerlodgemt.gov 

(406) 846-2238 

 


